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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 This weekend we celebrate Christ the King. It also 
marks the end of our liturgical calendar. Jesus has returned 
to Heaven to reign forever as King of the Universe. May you 
know the blessings of God on this special day.
	 Next Sunday we start our Advent journey. I encourage 
every family once again to have an Advent Wreath in their 
home. This is a great way to center yourself during this special 
season. Let us embrace this coming season of Advent as one of 
Spiritual preparation and conversion of heart
	 Our parish office will close this Wednesday November 
24th at 1:30pm for the Thanksgiving Holiday. We will reopen 
on Sunday November 28th at 8:00am. On behalf of all of us at 
Holy Trinity, we wish you and your loved ones a very special 
Holiday. 
	 There is no better way to celebrate Thanksgiving 
than by coming to mass. We will have two masses for your 
convenience. On Wednesday November 24th we will have 
mass at 6:30pm. On Thursday November 25th we will have 
mass at 8:00am. Please join us for these special masses. I will 
be doing mass on Wednesday Night and Fr. Leo will be doing 
mass on Thanksgiving Morning. We will have music at both 
masses. I hope to see you there!
	 This year December 12th falls on a Sunday. We will 
move our celebration of Our Lady of Guadalupe to the night 
before on December 11th at 7:00pm. The Third Sunday of 
Advent takes priority, but it is still important to celebrate this 
special day. Please join as we honor Our Lady of Guadalupe.
	 Pleas keep Msgr. Herres and his family in your prayers 
as they grieve the death of his sister and brother in law. We are 
blessed to have Msgr. Herres at our parish. May God give him 
and his family the comfort and strength that they need. We are 
praying for you Msgr. Herres. 

Happy Thanksgiving,
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Thirty Third Sunday in 
Ordinary time was $6,824.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

Devotion to St. Joseph
Those who are devoted to prayer should, in a
special manner, cherish devotion to St. Joseph. I
know not how anyone can ponder on the
sufferings, trials and tribulations the Queen of
angels endured whilst caring for Jesus in his
childhood, without at the same time thanking St.
Joseph for the services he rendered the Divine
Child and his Blessed Mother.

- St. Teresa of Avila
Devotion to St. Joseph is one of the choicest
graces that God can give to a soul, for it is
tantamount to revealing the entire treasury of our
Lord’s graces.When God wishes to raise a soul to
greater heights, he unites it to St. Joseph by
giving it a strong love for the good saint.
- St. Peter Julian Eymard

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph –join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month after the 5:00 pm Mass. 
Email HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


